
 

 

 

 

Ref:OpenEvening/KNY/ant 

 

12th September 2019 

 

 

The Grange Academy Open Evening 

Thursday 26th September 2019 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

The Grange Academy are holding an Open Evening on Thursday 26th September 2019 5pm-

7pm. 

I would like to invite all parents and carers of primary aged children to come along during the 

evening and meet your child’s (children’s) new class teacher. There will not be appointments 

it is just a drop in session to say hello and ask any questions you may have, share some 

information and find out how they have settled. You will also have the opportunity to go and 

see some of the areas in the secondary part of the school where your children now learn. 

In addition to this drop in we would like ALL parents/carers of children in Reception, Year 1 

and Year 2 to attend a short input in their child’s class at the following times; 

Reception: 5.15pm Helping your child with Early Reading and Number 

Year 1 - 5.45pm  Year 1 Phonics check and how to help your child prepare 

Year 2  - 6.15pm  Year 2 SATs and how to help your child prepare 

The parents/carers of Year 6 will have their SATs input next Wednesday in the school hall as 

I hope you will all be busy looking around our secondary facilities. 

Parents of children in Year 3,4 and 5 are welcome to look around the school before or after 

they have met their child’s teacher. There will be a lot of great activities in all departments for 

you to see and get involved in so come along. Please feel free to bring your child (they will 

be able to show you around and take you to the secondary classes where they work). 

At the main entrance there will be a signing in sheet, please sign in and just make your way 

to your child’s classroom. 

I hope to see as many of you as possible. Staff are available all night so please come along. 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

M Kenneway 

Head of Primary Education 

 


